
Living with Hearing Loss

Wednesday March 15, 2023

9-10 AM
The Louis T. Graves Public Memorial 

Library
Community Room

(If inclement weather, please check the library Facebook Page or 
local news outlets for cancellation/postponement)

Presented by: Margaret Myatt, Vice 
President, Hearing Loss Association of 
America-DownEast Chapter for the 
State of Maine.

Join us for a presentation and 
discussion on hearing loss with Ms. 
Myatt who started wearing hearing 
aids at age 30, became certified in 

hearing assistive technology and is an 
advocate for people with hearing loss.  

Event sponsored by Louis T. Graves Public 
Memorial Library & Kennebunkport Public Health 

Department


